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Things to do now

1. Say to him, “What can the Council of Catholic women do to help you?”.

2. Personally, pray for him daily.
3. Find out if he has a CCW stole.  If not, he needs one.

4. Send him a thank you note for his support.

Other things to do

1. Encourage your CCW sisters to pray for him and consider sending him a spiritual bouquet.

2. Publish a note of thanks to him in the bulletin, parish newsletter or magazine.

3. Provide a CCW calendar of events for his knowledge.  Ask him if there is anything special that you would like him to attend.

4. Inform him of a member who is recognized for something special either in CCW or the parish or in their life.

5. Invite him to invoke his blessing upon the assembly if he happens to drop in unexpectedly.

6. Create a special prayer written for him and pray it as CCW community.

7. Donate to his favorite ministry or charity.

8. Share your CCW accomplishments and the services that your members have been involved in.

9. Remember him on his birthday, the anniversary of his Ordination, send a Christmas card or buy him a gift or give him a favorite thing he likes to eat.

10.  Befriend his secretary.  Take her to lunch or give her a Starbucks gift card or a restaurant gift card to thank her as a token of appreciation for her support. 
Ways to Interact with your Spiritual Advisor











